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Our Ref.: NCP GB4 Call for Proposals     3 September 2010 
 

NOTIFICATION 
Extension of deadline for submitting pre-proposals under the Call for Proposals 2010 

 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
 The Secretary of the Governing Body of the International Treaty on Plant Genetic 
Resources for Food and Agriculture is pleased to inform that the deadline for submitting 
pre-proposals under the Call for Proposals 2010 of the Benefit-Sharing Fund has been 
extended to 20 September 2010, 24h00 Rome time. 
 
 The Call relates to the Treaty’s Benefit-sharing Fund for the biennium 2010-2011 
which will invest more than USD10 million in projects globally. The text of the Call for 
Proposals 2010, as approved by the Bureau, is available at the Treaty website: 
http://www.planttreaty.org/funding_en.htm  
 
 Potential applicants are invited to submit pre-proposals within the extended 
deadline, through the national authorities of eligible Contracting Parties of the Treaty.  
 
  I remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
 

Please accept Madam/Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration. 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Shakeel Bhatti 
Secretary 

International Treaty on Plant Genetic Resources 
for Food and Agriculture 


